
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear, 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
I write further to your request for information received 12/11/2018.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
1. Whether the police service/force ‘the service’ pays any external organisations to 
advertise vacant police officer and police staff roles on their website. 
2. For a list of websites / organisations the service uses to advertise police officer 
and staff roles (excel format) and how much each website/organisation received from the 
service in the three most recent financial years 
2015/16 
2016/17 
2017/18 
If no money was paid to advertise the roles, please indicate this on the spreadsheet. 
3. For an email address and contact information for the HR department or relevant 
department responsible for publishing and promoting vacancies within the service. 
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 

1. Leicestershire Police and The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Leicestershire only pay external organisations to advertise vacant police staff 
roles. 
 

2. Leicestershire Police and The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Leicestershire paid the below in the requested financial years for advertising:  

a. 2015/16 – No requirement for external job advertising 
b. 2016/17 - £2,700  
c. 2017/18 - £2,700  

 
3. The email for the department responsible for the advertising of these roles is: 

recruitment@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk  
 

Our Ref: 004785/18 & 004792/18 
  

Your Ref:    
  
Address Correspondence to: Information Management 
  
Date 05 December 2018 
  

  

mailto:recruitment@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk


N.B. Leicestershire do not record the cost for the Leicestershire Police and The Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire separately. 
  
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure.  Letters should be addressed to Information 
Manager, Corporate Services Department at the above address.  If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Officer 
Leicestershire Police 

Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law.   

Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 

 

 


